
Red Planet

Films are shown in their entirety, followed by a short lecture and discussion on the relevant science by 
astronomers.  If weather permits, guided telescope observing occurs after the film.  

All events are free and welcome to all members of the public.  No reservations are needed.  
For directions, weather updates and more information, please visit:

http://outreach.astro.columbia.edu

Friday, May 27, 7:00PM
Pupin Hall, Columbia University
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